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May 10, 2023 
 
Senate Committee on Health Care 
 
House Bill 3258 A-Engrossed / Dash-5 Amendments / Neutral 
 
 
Dear Chair Patterson, Vice-Chair Hayden, and Committee Members: 
 
The Oregon Veterinary Medical Association agrees with the Dash A-5 amendments as proposed by 
Representative Sanchez. We appreciate her and her office working through the amendments with us. 
As a result, we are neutral on the bill. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Glenn 
 
Glenn M. Kolb, Executive Director 
Oregon Veterinary Medical Association 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



	
	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



	
	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


